ANGMERING IN BLOOM ASSOCIATION

REPORT FOR PC CLEW MEETING
29 OCTOBER 2019

Recent activities

Over the last month at our Wednesday morning sessions we have been planting up areas to provide a
colourful display for now, Winter and Spring.

This has included;

e At the Community Centre

o Planting the coloured trugs outside the pram store with Spring bulbs and Winter bedding
plants
Planting additional Winter bedding in the curved flower bed outside the Community Centre
Replanting the five blue pots outside the Main Entrance with Spring bulbs and Winter bedding
Replanting the flower bed behind the pram store with evergreen shrubs
Tidying and planting ground cover plants under the new Noticeboard
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e Inthe Village Centre
o Purchasing four larger square planters for either sides of the stone seats and planting them
with Spring bulbs and Winter bedding
o Creating a new display of eight planters at the side of APC Office with a colourful display of
Winter shrubs and bedding

e Removing a large shrub from the flower bed at the top of the High Street and replanting with
Agapanthus and Verbena to provide a more seasonal colourful display

We have posted our activities on our Facebook page and shared it on the Angmering Village Facebook page.
We have commissioned a new banner, from Delta signs, to advertise ourselves at Events we attend.
We have provided a grant to APC for litter picking equipment, which will be used at next months

Community Litter pick.

Future activities
Over the next month, weather permitting we will be starting to plant up:
® new areas, suggested by residents, with daffodil bulbs as outlined at last months meeting
o  Water Lane QE2 bed with rosemary along the edge to replace plants that have died and additional
daffodil bulbs.

We are purchasing pumpkins to be made available for children in the Village to take part in the Pumpkin
carving Competition.

We are still in contact and trying to progress the CALA homes roundabout project.



